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We the residents of South Paddington do not agree with West Connect as it funnells thousands of 

cars into residentual neighbourhoods causes noise and pollution 

We are particularly concerned about the impact on Alexandria and themassive flyover at Azaac Pde 

and Dacy is disgysting and will greatly affect the amenity of residents. Public transport is the solution 

not more and bigger roads 


